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Dear Friend,

Did you know that August is the month that birds begin
planning to fly south for the winter, and insects are more
noisier and numerous than in any other maonth.

Most people also plan their vacations in the month of August.
At Valley Village, we're getting ready for our Annual General
Membership Meeting and a Party in honor of Fred Chapa!

THANK YOU FOR JOINING US FOR BINGO!

Valley Village had another successful and fun night at
Hamburger Mary's charity bingo. Bingo was on Wednesday,
July 21 at the famous West Hollywood Hamburger Mary's and
we raised lots of money while eating delicious burgers and
playing the hilarious bingo!

Thank you to everyone to everyone who attended and
supported Valley Village!

CANOGA PARK/WEST HILLS CHAMBER OF
COMMERCE "TOUR de VIN"

The Canoga Park/West Hills Chamber of Commerce held their
annual "Tour de Vin" event. Valley Village received $15 from



every ticket sold, and thanks to everyone who purchased
their tickets from Valley Village and attended the event. You
helped us raise money and get the word out about our
wonderful organization.

SAVE-THE-DATE: THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 23

Valley Village's annual meeting will be held on September 23,
2010 at Valley Village, 20830 Sherman Way in Winnetka. This
meeting will update you on the State of Valley Village.
Everyone is welcome to attend this event.

Thursday, September 23, 2010
Time to be announced (generally held early evenings)
20830 Sherman Way, Winnetka, CA 91306

SAVE-THE-DATE: SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 26

Join us on September 26 for food and entertainment in honor
of Fred Chapa, our former Executive Director. We will be
dedicating our campus in Winnetka in honor of Fred. The
party is open to clients, staff, families, friends, volunteers and
contributors and there is no cost to attend. We do ask that
you the number of people in your party.

Sunday, September 26, 2010
11:00 am - 2:00 pm

Valley Village, 20830 Sherman Way
Winnetka, CA 91306

"Encourage your people to be committed to a project rather
than just be involved in it," Richard Pratt.

Every time you give through Valley Village, you're supporting
400 men and women with developmental challenges.

Thank you!
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